CITY OF BOSTON
MAYOR MICHELLE Wu

April 8, 2024
TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

[ transmit herewith for your approval an Order authorizing a limit for the Mayor’s
Office of Arts & Culture revolving fund for Fiscal Year 2025 to purchase goods and services to
support public art to enhance the public realm throughout the City of Boston.

This revolving fund shall be funded by receipts from easements within the public way
granted by the Public Improvement Commission. The Mayor’s Office of Arts & Culture will be

the only unit authorized to expend from the fund and such expenditures shall be capped at
$800,000.

I urge your Honorable Body to act favorably on the proposed order without delay.

Sincerely,

N
Michelle Wu
Mayor of Boston

ONE CITY HALL PLAZA, BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02201







